
	

	

FIRST	AROCA	WA	MID-WEEK	RUN	FOR	2017	

	

The	first	of	our	Mid-Week	Runs	is	coming	up.			

It	will	be	held	on	Thursday	16th	February.		

We	shall	again	meet	at	Taylors	Art	and	Coffee	House,	which	 is	 in	 the	Swan	Valley	 (510	Great	
Northern	Hwy,	Middle	Swan)	for	a	10:30	(sharp)	departure.	Taylors	Art	and	Coffee	House	is	an	
interesting	venue	so,	should	you	wish	to	have	a	coffee	and/or	a	look	around	before	departure,	
please	allow	yourselves	plenty	of	time	before	that	10:30	departure.  	

The	run	comprises	around	120kms	of	sem-rural	and	suburban	roads	with	opportunity	to	blow	
out	some	cobwebs.	 	Bits	of	suburbia	we	cover	may	be	new	to	a	number	of	you.	There	will	be	
1.5	 to	 2.0	 hours	 of	 driving,	 before	 arriving	 at	 a	 coastal,	 north-western	 suburbs	 Italian	
Restaurant	which	has	“A	La	Carte”,	and	a	very	reasonable	Lunch-time	Specials	menu.		

This	lunch	location	should	allow	an	easier	drive	home	for	most.	   	

Could	 you	 please	 let	 me	 know	 of	 your	 intention	 to	 attend	 as	 I	 would	 like	 to	 advise	 the	
restaurant	 of	 approximate	
numbers	 (Contact	 Richard	
Peirce:	Mob.:	 0411.245.772,	 or	
Email:	rjpeirce@iinet.net.au	

Please	 feel	 free	 to	 ask	 any	
friends	 to	 join	 us,	 either	 with	
you,	 or	 in	 their	 own	 cars.	 	 Just	
let	me	know	the	total	numbers.		

Thank	you.  	

Richard	

	


